
Answers to AE State SAP Committee Questionnaire 
Have you had a meeting to discuss a Stratequic Action Plan for your chapter? 
Explain. 
Omicron Chapter will discuss the document that has been put together by the 
SAP committee at the September meeting and send it to the state when it has 
been approved by the members. 
 
 
 
If you are working on the SAP, have you completed the SWOT process?  
Explain. 
Yes. 
 
 
What did the assessment of your chapter show? 
Our main concern is keeping the chapter active and maintaining membership. 
 
 
 
What did you decide upon as your Area of Focus? 
Our area of focus is maintaining membership and adding new members to the 
chapter. 
 
We have added a leadership lesson to each meeting, a web watcher, and are 
planning to begin local recognition of members who have reached milestone 
years of membership.  We are also welcoming Gamma Rho who merged with our 
chapter last spring. 
 
Did you find the state and International website sources helpful in planning 
your plan?  If so, which ones, If not helpful, why not?  What do we need to 
change to be more beneficial? 
 
Yes, the examples posted on the state website were helpful in formulating our 
document. 
 
 
 
Is your SAP now a working document? 



 
 
 
Chapter:  Omicron 
 
Person answering the questionnaire: 
 
Glenda Ferguson 
Pat Keefe 

 
 
 

Faye Peter, Chairman of SAP 
fayepeter@sbcglobal.net 


